
Senior Night Information 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
The band seniors will be recognized during pregame at the final home football 
game of the season on October 20th vs. Salem. 
 
Senior parents should meet Mr. Stankey near the 50 yd. line on the visitor sideline 
promptly at 6:10pm. Mr. Stankey will assist in getting everyone lined up 
alphabetically by last name. 
 
Your band senior will join you on the sideline. Each student will be provided a sign 
with their name on it. 
 
When your name is announced you will walk your senior band member down the 
50 yd. line from the visitor sideline to the home side of the field. Your band senior 
will know where to stand.  
 
Once all band seniors have been announced you may exit the field toward the 
home stands. Your band senior will then walk around the field to join the rest of 
the band for their regular pregame show.  
 
Please email me with any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Mr. Bleininger 
 
bleininger@lepapps.org 


